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ATTENDANCE AT APRC SHAKEDOWN FRIDAY 20 JUNE 2014 

In addition to all Registered APRC competitors being required to attend the APRC Shakedown at Nambour 
Showgrounds, Cars 8, 9, 10, 11, 12 and 13 are required to take part in the Shakedown commencing at 0800hrs and 
the APRC Press Conference at 0900hrs. 

Cars 8, 9 and 12 are authorised to leave the Shakedown immediately after the Press Conference and return to 
Beerwah for the ARC Power Stage. 

 

 

 

 

Paul Woodward 

Clerk of the Course 


